
NOTICES AND EVENTS 

APCM 
On the 22nd May 2025 the Annual Parochial 
Church Meeting (APCM) will be held at 11.00am 
in St Giles Church Scartho (this is following the 
10.00am service which you are welcome to 
attend).   This meeting is to elect Church 
wardens and members of the Parochial Church 
Council (PCC).   The Annual Report on the 
proceedings of the PCC and activities of the 
Parish generally will be presented as well as 
financial statements for the council for the year 
ending 31st December 2024.  A report on the 
numbers entered on the new Electoral Roll will 
also be presented.  Please be aware that if you 
are registered on the Roll you are entitled to 
vote and stand for any vacancies. 
Should you wish to become a member of the 
PCC or Church Warden, please contact Rev S 
Cleaton or the secretary for a nomination form, 
p e r s o n a l l y o r b y e m a i l i n g 
karenlesp60@gmail.com 
E X T R A O R D I N A RY D E A N E RY 
SYNOD 
An Extraordinary Deanery Synod will be held on 
the evening of Tuesday 6 May (time - tbc), St 
Andrew's, Immingham.  The Bishop of Lincoln, 
the Rt Revd Stephen Conway, will be speaking.  
It will be an Open Synod, so everyone is 
welcome to attend.   This is a great opportunity 
to meet Bishop Stephen and talk about Mission 
and Generous Living in NE Lincs. If you would 
like to know more/to attend please let Revd 
Sheena know. 
LUNCH 
Our annual Christian Aid Lunch will be held in 
the large church hall on Saturday 10th May, 
this being the start of Christian Aid week.   The 
lunch will be Bangers and Mash followed by 
lemon sponge and custard, Tickets have been 
kept at the same price as last year   £8 and can 
be obtained from Rita, Sheila and Shirley. 
QUIET SPACE 
This is a quiet space, in Church, available to 
anyone who wishes to pray, reflect or just take 
some time for themselves and sit quietly. We 
are holding the Quiet Space on the 1st and 3rd 
Thursdays in the month at 3-4 pm. 

  

ST GILES WITH ST MATTHEW 

PEW SHEET 

SUNDAY 27TH APRIL  

 SECOND SUNDAY OF EASTER

Welcome to our worship, especially if you 
are visiting or joining us for the first time. 
We hope you will feel at home.  

There is an induction loop for the hard of 
hearing. Please report any problems.  

Everyone is invited for tea, coffee and 
biscuits after the Sunday 10am morning 
service. We look forward to seeing you 
there.

Diary 
Sunday     27th April      10am Service of the Word 

Thursday  1st May         10am  Holy Communion  

Sunday     4th May         8am Holy Communion 
	 	 	   10am  All age service 

PARISH CONTACTS 
Rector: Revd Sheena Cleaton: 01472825745 
Parish Office/Hall Bookings: 01472872482 

Email:sgsmhalls@outlook.com 

Website: sgsm.org.uk 
Enquiries about weddings or Baptisms should 

be made to the Revd Sheena or the Parish 
Office.

Items for next week’s Pew Sheet to 
Norman Wilkinson as soon as possible, 

please. 
Email norman.wilkinson1@ntlworld.com  

 mobile 07840915457

http://sgsm.org.uk

